
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date 14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
TUESDAY 21ST JUNE - SPORTS DAY 
 
Next Tuesday 21st June will be our Sports Day – after two years of disruption due to COVID 
19, we are delighted to invite you into school to watch our Sports Day and even take part in 
some races! 
 
 On this day all children will need to come in their PE kit including suitable footwear and 
with the recent weather we advise you provide your child with a sun hat and apply sun 
cream. Children are able to bring sun cream to school, but staff are unable to support your 
child with applying it. Children will be encouraged to drink plenty of water through the 
event and day.  
 
If your child is in Year 1, 2 or 3 
Sports Day will begin at 10.30am on the school field, you are invited to watch and take part. 
This event will finish at 11.30am and then children will return to class for their lunch. Please 
arrive 10 minutes before start time as gates will be locked once the event starts for security. 
 
If your child is in Year 4, 5 or 6 
Sports Day will begin at 1.30pm on the school field, you are invited to watch and take part. 
This event will finish at 2.30pm, you are then able to take your child home, but they must be 
dismissed from the classroom door for safety. Please arrive 10 minutes before start time as 
gates will be locked once the event starts for security. 
 
At both events there will be a table where cold drinks and biscuits will be available. 
 
We ask that you do not take photos of your child during the events as we do not have 
permission from all parents for these photos to be taken. However, there will be photos 
posted on our school twitter page that you can view after.  
 
Many thanks for all your support 
 
Miss Lane  
Deputy Headteacher 


